
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The 2021-2022 academic year will soon be upon us and we are looking forward to welcoming all our 

pupils back to school.  As we move towards the start of the new school year, please find for your 

information the class settings with designated teachers.  

 

We wish to congratulate Mrs Campbell who will be moving on from our school in August. She will be 

sadly missed by all here at St Francis of Assisi Primary School and wish her well in her new job with 

the Education Authority. 

 

We are delighted to welcome back Mr C Sloan and Miss J Hughes to our school. 

 

 

Teaching Staff for 2021/22 
 

Year Group Teacher 

Reception & Primary 1 Miss G McBride 

Primary 2 Mrs G Loughlin 

Rang 1 & Rang 2 S. Bean Uí Thuathail 

Primary 3 (one class –not split) Job Share: Mrs M O’Malley / Mrs C Donaghy 

Primary 4 Mrs P McEvoy 

Primary 5 Mrs N Smith 

Primary 6 Miss J Hughes 

Primary 7 Mr C Sloan 

Support Teacher Mrs L Quinn 

 

 

The Holiday list for 2021/22 is available to view on the school website. 

 

School will reopen for all pupils on Tuesday 31st August.  

Breakfast Club (8am-8:45am) and Minding Club (2pm-3pm) will reopen Wednesday 1st September. 

More information will follow. 
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